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From: Susie Wallenstein <susiewallenstein@gmail.com> on behalf of Susie Wallenstein
<berkeleysusie@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 3:05 PM

To: Covello, Zoe

Subject: To Planning Commission re:Berkeley bird ordinance

WARNING: This is not a City of Berkeley email. Do not click links or attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

| am writing to urge the planning Commission to pass the Bird Safe Building Ordinance for all new construction in
Berkeley. Birds have a hard enough time these days. Anything we can do to protect them from harm is a good thing. It

is important that buildings in Berkeley be as safe as possible for birds.

Susie Wallenstein





